
From: M. Jean Morgan
To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB2914
Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 9:46:15 AM

It was a real shock to me to find out that we were no longer Urban Growth
Residential, but
Urban Growth Industrial!   Without ever being notified of such!  We certainly did not
ask to be
part of the HB4078, and didn’t want to be included into the UGB.  We liked out nice
neighborhood,
great, lovely, rural and helpful neighbors.  Hillsboro needs to continue to have nice
green farm areas
it, not huge industrial complexes and multi-housing.
 
I understand that the industrial designation will greatly decrease our ability to sell our
homes .. as I
am over 80 years, been here over 50 years, I would like the ability to sell if I have to
at some point.
This is a lovely area, my front yard is a historical Camas Lily field, and I hate to think
what would
happen to it if everything was industrialized
 
Thank you for considering our plea …..
 
Blessings,
Jeanie Morgan
m.jean.morgan@comcast.net
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